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July 30th, 1932

Mr. Howard W. Cutler,
1108 = 16th Street, N. W.,
Washington, D. Ce.

Deer Mr, Cutleri=

In reply to your letter of July 29th,
to Governor Ritchie, I beg to advise you
that Mr. Laurence H. Fowler, 347 N. Charles
Street, Baltimore, has been selected as
Architect for the new Hall of Records Builde
ing in Annapolis.

Very truly yours,

Raymond M. Lauer,
Secretary.



HOWARD W. CUTLER, A.L A.
REGISTERED ARCHITECT
ARCFETECTS-BUIEDING:

—foo-E-Street; N W
Washington, D. C.

July 29, 1932

Honorable Albert C. Ritchie,
Annapolis, Maryland.

My dear Governor:

I noticed that the next issue of Maryland
Bonds to be sold on August 10th will include
$200,000.00 for a memorial hall of historical
records for Annapolis. I am wondering if the
Architect has been selected for this work as
yvet and if not I would like to know if you will
advise me who to see in reference to same.

me
You w&ii recall 1 was the Architect for
the Ritchie Colosseum and other buildings sat
the University of Maryland and I am also the
school Architect for Montgomery County.

Very truly yours,

JM G buera W Gutler

Registered Architect
HC/mm 1108-16th St.,




